AuEMt 206, 1944,

Dr. Jo N. Hﬂddm'
Shawnee, (klahoma.

Dear Dr. Haddock:

I an sending the brochure, "Death and Taxes", by
Frederick W, Lang, the originator of the foot arch normalizer.
Mr. Lang is quite a gentleman, having received his LL.B. from
Yale University. I think you will find this brochure quite
1n'terelting.

I $rust that vour arch normalizer is doing good servioce.
- I prescribed one for Dr. Perry and delivered it to him last
Friday evening. He seems well pleased with it. IMine is doing
yeoman service, and frankly, I would not teke fifty dollars for
it if I could not replace it with another one.

It was a great pleasurs to enjoy our golf game, and even
though the last day's happenings were rather distasteful, yet I
want to tell you that I recovered most of the money that was lost.
The young man at the oclub house finally confessed that he took the
mengy end I have got $30 of the $47 back, 8o everything is on an

Sincerely yours,

Director of Pkyn ical BEducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach,.




